
 

 
 

The Brooklyn Bar Association Volunteer Lawyers Project  
Invites you to the  

 

2010 Pro Bono Fair 
 

Meet VLP staff, mentors, volunteers, and members of the judiciary at a 
special event highlighting the VLP’s many pro bono opportunities.  

 
Learn how you can give back to the Brooklyn community and gain valuable 

skills through the VLP’s unique projects.  
 

Monday, April 26, 2010 
5:30—7:00 PM 

Brooklyn Bar Association  
123 Remsen Street 
Brooklyn, NY 

 
Wine and light refreshments will be served. 

 
RSVP requested but not required.   

Please email probonofair@brooklynvlp.org, or call 718-624-3894, ext. 4.   
 

To learn more about the VLP, please visit www.brooklynvlp.org. 
 

Current VLP volunteers: share your experiences! 
We encourage all VLP volunteers, past and present, to attend the fair and share their 
experiences with prospective volunteers.  For more information, contact Pro Bono 

Coordinator Jessica Spiegel at 718-624-3894, ext. 4 
 


